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Chief Executives Office  

 
 
 
 
22 February 2017  
 
 
Dear Mr Turner, 

 
Re: Freedom of Information request number 6560 

I am writing further to your request under the Freedom of Information Act and am now in a 
position to update you. I outline below your specific request together with the council’s 
response. 
 
The request 
 

Please could you provide me with a copy of your Sustainable Travel Access Fund for 
2017 to 2020 bid document including all attachments and annexes. 
 
Thurrock Council is part of consortium with Southend-on-sea Borough Council and Essex 
County Council to deliver the successful South Essex Active Travel programme. As lead 
authority, the request should be directed at Southend-on-sea Borough Council. A copy of 
the joint bid is available on their website:  
 
http://www.southend.gov.uk/info/200447/better_southend/756/south_essex_active_travel  
 

You are free to use any information supplied to you for your own use, including non-
commercial research purposes. However, any other type of re-use, for example, by 
publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the 
copyright owner. 
 
Where the copyright is owned by Thurrock Council, you must apply to the Council to re-use 
the information. Please email information.matters@thurrock.gov.uk if you wish to re-use the 
information you have been supplied. For information where the copyright is owned by 
another person or organisation, you must apply to the copyright owner to obtain their 
permission. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the way in which the council have managed your request you 
can pursue an independent review by contacting us at the above address and your request 
will be considered by the Information Manager who will update you with the outcome.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.southend.gov.uk/info/200447/better_southend/756/south_essex_active_travel
mailto:xxxxxxxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xx


You may also wish to refer your case to the Information Commissioner’s Office, details of 
this organisation can be found at www.ico.org.uk. Alternatively they can be contacted on 
0303 123 1113. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Chloe Green 
Corporate Complaints and Information Governance Assistant 
 

http://www.lgo.org.uk/

